
Ruth Stewart
145 E. School Ave. Apt .4.6

Waskom, TX75692
July 6,2016

Mr. Jimmie Cox
Superintendent, Waskom ISD
980 School Ave
Waskom, TX75692

Dear Mr. Cox:

This lefter is to inforrn you that I am resigning my position as Ilead girls basketball/track coach
and Physical Education teacher at Waskom ISD, effective at the expiration of my contract. After
much contemplation, I have made the decision to step down from my teaching and head
coaching duties to devote more of my attention on my family's needs at home.

Although I have very much enjoyed my time coaching these young ladies over the past three
years I have accepted a job offer in another district that I feel will allow me to give the attention
and financial support my family needs back home. I am honored by being able to touch so many
lives of so many of my students and athletes, as well as for all of the relationships I have built
from the Waskom ISD staff.

Thank you so much for the opportunity. I will forever be grateful to the Waskom ISD family for
giving me a great start to my coaching and teaching career. It has been my pleasure to learn and
grow and I am thankful to everyone that has assisted in teaching me so much about coaching,
teaching, and life. Thanks again for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Ruth Stewart


